



Year 6 students transitioning to High School Transport information for students and parents

Transperth has produced information for parents whose children are transitioning to high school in 2019.

We seek your support to promote this intiative to educate as many parents and students as possible about their public transport options in the lead up to the start of 2019 school year.

Please download the package below which includes copy for your **newsletter**, as well as information to help get parents and students started.

Thank you for supporting public transport education and helping young people travel independently and safely.

Happy travels! Transperth Education

T: 9326 3970

E: education@transperth.wa.gov.au

CLICK HERE TO REQUEST YOUR PACKAGE



